
 
 
 

June 10, 2020 
 
 
Dear Elementary Parents/Guardians, 
 
 
On Friday, June 12, 2020 the elementary report card will be available at 3:00 pm for parents to view in 
the Genesis Student Information Portal. With teacher input and thoughtful discussions, we have decided 
that for this trimester the report card will include the completion of the narrative section only.  
 
As you know, our standards-based report card usually includes indicators with numerical benchmark 
ratings. Given the challenges associated with administering secure assessments in the remote learning 
environment, the administration felt that direct feedback regarding your child’s overall progress would 
best be described in narrative form. 
 
This change is only applicable to this third trimester. As we learn and grow our practices of remote 
education, we will continue to strive to provide you with the most informative feedback in regard to your 
child’s progress. We wish you all a very happy, healthy, restful summer!  
 
  
 
Regards, 
 
Kathleen Koop Thomas Liss Ileana Sing 
Principal Principal Principal 
Kings Road School Central Avenue School Torey J. Sabatini School 
 
 


